
VOLUME XXXXIV  
FEBRUARY 13, 2011 MEETING 
Number 2 
 
FEBRUARY MEETING will be held Sunday FEBRUARY 13th at 2:00 P.M. in the lower level of the 
Trinity United Methodist Church located at 701 North 20th Street, on the hill west of Uintah 
Gardens Shopping Center, Uintah and 19th Streets. Guests are welcome at our regular meetings.  
 
 
ADGENDA 
I. Introduction of guests and new members 
II. Secretary’s Report 
III. Treasurer’s Report 
IV. Old Business 
V. New Business 
VI.     February Exhibit Talks 
VII.    Intermission Break 
VIII.   Presentation of Monthly Exhibit Award 
IX.     Door Prize & Volunteer Drawings 
X.      Adjournment 
 
January Meeting 
  Due to the questionable weather conditions our January meeting was cancelled.  I realize 
the roads were not as bad on the north end of the city as they were on the south side.  In 
discussing conditions with society officers, at 11:00 we decided to notify the membership by 
telephone or E-mail.  Never the less “three” members missed the notification and showed up.  
“Sorry Guys” 
 
Business, Door & Volunteer Prizes and Exhibit Talks will continue this February meeting, 
(weather permitting).  
 
ANA Club Information and Directory 
  At this meeting we will review the form for information about the Society, Coin Club and 
Coin Show Committee published by the ANA website at www.money.org. 
 
February Exhibit Talks 
  All members are invited to bring an item(s) to show for our exhibit talk session.  All that 
is needed is displaying the item(s) with a short talk or explanation of the exhibit.  
 
February Auction Material 
  Material, ancient and midieval coins sent from Bob H. were to be viewed at our meeting last 
month and auctioned at the January Coin Club meeting.  We will continue the auction with the 
unsold items from the Coin Club auction at this February meeting. 
 
Dues Due 
  Our 2011 dues of $2.00 - individual and $3.00 - family will be collected at this February 
meeting.  As always, if you have joined within the last three months, you are already paid up 
for the coming year.  
 
April White Elephant Auction 
  Our Society, in order to keep the yearly membership dues at the $2.00 minimum will have our 
annual White Elephant Auction in April.   
This auction is numismatic material, usually $2.00 and up valued, donated by members and bid 
on by the membership with proceeds going to the Society treasury. 
 
  

http://www.money.org/


ANA’s Web Space Page 
  Terry C. told of the Numismatic Society’s and Coin Club’s web site joining the ANA’s web 
space page.  Our new website can be viewed at (csns.anaclubs.org) He asked the membership for 
any ideas for adding information, articles, art work and newsletters to the new website. 
 
YN Giveaway Box 
  As we do every year, for the next few months, before our Coin Show, we will be asking 
members to donate foreign coins, tokens and other collectables to our “Young Numismatist 
Giveaway Box”  
 
Coin Show Exhibits 
  Please start thinking about a numismatic subject for your coin show exhibit.  Numismatic 
awards will be given for participating with the exhibits. 
 
Coin Show Volunteers 
  To be eligible for our monthly volunteer prize drawings at both clubs we ask for two hours 
of help during set-up and/or take-down and two hours of being a greeter at the registration 
table during the show.   
A volunteer sign-up schedule for the registration table greeters will be passed around at 
this meeting. 
 
Weather Warnings 
  As we get into the season of questionable weather conditions for our regular meeting dates, 
please use good judgment if you are not notified of a cancellation during bad weather. I 
would try to notify all regular members by E-mail or telephone, ahead of time, but if in 
doubt, my number is in the book. We don’t want any members risking their life to attend a 
Society meeting. 
 
George Mountford 
Secretary 
 


